

Public Document Pack Health in Dacorum Agenda

Wednesday 13 December 2017 at 7.30 pm

Conference Rm 2, The Forum

Scrutiny making a positive difference: Member led and independent, Overview & Scrutiny Committee promote service improvements, influence policy development & hold Executive to account for the benefit of the Community of Dacorum.

The Councillors listed below are requested to attend the above meeting, on the day and at the time and place stated, to consider the business set out in this agenda.

Membership

Councillor Birnie
Councillor Brown
Councillor England
Councillor Guest (Chairman)
Councillor Hicks

Councillor Maddern Councillor Taylor (Vice-Chairman) Councillor Timmis Councillor W Wyatt-Lowe

AGENDA

5. ACTION POINTS (Pages 2 - 3)

	Health Scrutiny in Dacorum Action Point List 2017/2018			
Date of meeting	Action point	Responsible for action	Update on Action Point	Minute & page Number
	The 'waiting times of new out of hours for the UCC and the 111 service' to be added to Health in Dacorum work programme as a new agenda item for the future.	Representatives of HVCCG	Chairman has directed that item be added to March 2018	OSC/034/17 - Pg 3
13/09/17	I MacBeath to send R Twidle a copy of the report outlining DToC due to social care and the patient's home area.	I MacBeath, HCC	Awaiting information following request	OSC/037/17 - Pg 8

From: Graver Mark (RY4) Herts Community NHS Trust [mailto:Mark.Graver@hct.nhs.uk]

Sent: 12 December 2017 14:58

To: Jim Doyle

Subject: Marlowes Health and Wellbeing Centre

Hello Jim,

Following on from our conversation at the Health in Dacorum meeting on 31 October, I just wanted to update you on likely timescales for the new Marlowes Health and Wellbeing Centre. This is the building on the other side of the road from the Forum which is currently being refurbished. We spoke about this to members briefly at the 31 October meeting.

We are expecting to have full access to the building granted to us by the end of January, and services will then start to move into the building during March. I note that in this municipal year the next Health in Dacorum meeting is 7 March. We did talk in October about members having a tour of the new facility before it is operational. Would you like to consider doing this prior to the 7 March meeting? As an alternative, we may be able to host the meeting for you in the centre. Do let me know what you think. We have an internal meeting about the centre on Monday and I will raise the issue then as well. Also for you to consider, we will be holding an official opening in May, which we would like to invite members to. I will come back to you about that as soon as possible.

Many thanks, Mark

Mark Graver

Head of Communications and Engagement Hertfordshire Community NHS Trust Howard Court | 14 Tewin Road | Welwyn Garden City | AL7 1BW

Tel: 01707 388105 | Mob: 07979 375898 | e-mail: mark.graver@hct.nhs.uk | nhsmail:

mark.graver@nhs.net | Twitter: @HCTNHS

